
 
Hello K4 & K5 Main Campus Families, 

We hope you are doing well! We are headed into week THREE of our kindergarten scholars 
safely and successfully participating in in-person learning. Thank you to all our remote learners 
for continuing to stay engaged and work hard! 

As promised, you, as kindergarten families, have the opportunity to change your learning 
preference (remote or in-person) for the next learning window which will go until October 23rd. 
This date was previously October 16th but was moved because of where Fall Break lands.  

ONLY fill out the survey if your learning preference is CHANGING! 

Examples: 

Your scholar is doing in-person learning and will CONTINUE with in-person learning = NO, do 
NOT fill out the survey 

Your scholar is doing remote learning and will CONTINUE with remote learning= NO, do 
NOT  fill out the survey 

Your scholar is doing in-person learning and you want to CHANGE to remote learning = YES, fill 
out the survey 

Your scholar is doing remote learning and you want to CHANGE to in-person learning = YES, fill 
out the survey 

If your family DOES NOT have any 1st-4th grade siblings, please fill out the survey. 

If your family DOES have a 1st-4th grade sibling, please see the information below before filling 
out the survey. 

SURVEY LINKED HERE. Reminder: Fridays are virtual for ALL learners! 

KINDERGARTEN FAMILIES THAT HAVE 1ST-4TH GRADE SIBLINGS: 

For a variety of reasons, our primary grades have decided to bring students on campus for in-
person learning in a more staggered fashion than originally planned. Please see the start dates 
below: 

1st-4th Grade In-Person Start Dates: 

2nd Grade → Scholars will begin in-person learning Monday, September 28th 

3rd Grade → Scholars will begin in-person learning Monday, October 5th  



 
1st AND 4th Grade → Scholars will begin in-person learning Monday, October 12th 

**Fridays are still virtual for all learners 

We are sharing this with you because we know many families had planned to bring their 
kindergarten scholars back on campus when their primary siblings returned. IF this situation 
applies to your family, you have 2 options: 

1. Start in-person on September 28th (no matter when your 1st-4th grader starts) 
2. Start in-person when your 1st-4th grade scholar starts. For example: 

1. If you have a K4 or K5 student and a 3rd grader, they could both start on 
October 5th 

2. If you have a K4 or K5 student and a 1st or 4th grader, they both could 
start on October 12th 

With this information, please fill out the survey listed above by Wednesday evening.  

Please reach out if you have any questions! 
  
Kristy Wegner | Director of Kindergarten | kristy.wegner@stmarcus.org 

Charita Havey | Assistant to the Director of Kindergarten | charita.harvey@stmarcus.org 

Erin Johnson | Main Campus Principal | erin.johnson@stmarcus.org 
 

 
 


